
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Easter School Holiday 

 

There have been some queries with regards to the Easter Holidays so I write to address this.  

 

The Easter holiday will take place, as scheduled, from Monday 6 April 2020 to Friday 17 April 2020. 

During this time teachers will not be setting any new school work for students.  Depending on 

government announcements, learning will re-commence on Monday 20 April 2020. 

 

As the current social isolation restrictions will still be in place during the holiday, it will be a break 

unlike any we have experienced before. We hope to have some challenges posted on the website for 

students to engage in if they wish, so that they have some ideas for activities they can do at home 

during the holiday. 

 

Children of critical workers who have already registered and are working during the Easter break 

can come to school to take part in a Sports Camp run by Sport4Kids. Letters will be coming to those 

parents/carers who registered with details and an online form to complete so that Sport4Kids know 

who to expect. 

 

During the holiday, please continue to follow all government guidance to stay at home so as to 

prevent the spread of the virus and protect the NHS. Particularly note these key principles 

(https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus): 

1. If it is at all possible for children to be at home, then they must be. 

2. If a child needs specialist support, is vulnerable or has a parent who is a critical worker, then 

educational provision will be available for them. 

3. Parents should not rely for childcare upon those who are advised to be in the stringent social 

distancing category such as grandparents, friends, or family members with underlying conditions. 

4. Parents must also do everything they can to ensure children are not mixing socially in a way which 

can continue to spread the virus. They must observe the same social distancing principles as 

adults. 

 

I hope that you and your families are all well. Stay safe. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs K Moore 

Principal 

 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

